
 

 

Eglinton Crosstown West Extension Fieldwork Notice 

Subsurface Utilities Engineering work at Scarlett Road 

and  Eglinton Avenue West 
April 5 – April 15, 2022 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Eglinton Crosstown West Extension is one of four new subway projects that will 

transform transit in our region; getting hundreds of thousands of people where they 

need to be, better, faster and easier than today. 

 

What work is happening here? 

In support of the Eglinton Crosstown West Extension (ECWE) project studies and existing 

conditions documentation, Metrolinx is undertaking Subsurface Utility Engineering (SUE) work. 

This works involves investigating, documenting, and mapping existing underground utility 

networks such as pipelines and cable lines, and retrieving information on existing conditions to 

determine when and how to relocate subsurface utilities. This work reduces the likelihood of 

existing utilities being damaged by new construction projects. For the ECWE project, this work 

will take place in the weeks of April 4 and April 11, 2022 at the following locations: Emmett 

Street at Eglinton Avenue West, Eglinton Avenue West between Emmett Street and Scarlett 

Street, and Scarlett Street between Richview Road and Eglinton Avenue West. 

 

 
 

 



 

 

HOURS OF WORK 

• Staff will be onsite in the weeks of April 4 and April 11, 2022 Monday to Friday from 

8am to 3pm, excluding weekends. 

• Work may be rescheduled due to weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances.  

    

   WHAT TO EXPECT 

• Noise can be expected during daytime hours in the weeks of April 4 and April 11 due 

to excavation. 

• There will be no major property or pedestrian impacts associated with this work. 

• No tree or vegetation removals are required for the work. 

• Sidewalk between work area and Eglinton Avenue West to be maintained. 

 

IMPACTS 

• Right northbound lane on Scarlett Street will be occupied by staff, vehicles, and 

equipment during site investigation in the weeks of April 4 and April 11, between 8am 

and 3pm 

• Right northbound lane on Emmett Avenue will be occupied by staff, vehicles, and 

equipment during site investigation in the weeks of April 4 and April 11, between 8am 

and 3pm 

• Right westbound lane on Eglinton Avenue West will be occupied by staff, vehicles, and 

equipment during site investigation in the weeks of April 4 and April 11, between 8am 

and 3pm 

• There will be bus stop relocation for Stop 2407, westbound at Scarlett Road and 

Eglinton Avenue West on April 5 and 6 

    STAY INFORMED 

Visit the website and sign up to receive project updates by e-mail. 

Website: Metrolinx.com/eglintonwest 

Email: eglintonwest@metrolinx.com 

Phone: 416-202-8001 
 

 

 

Contact Us: 

Write to us at: eglintonwest@metrolinx.com Find us on Twitter @EglintonWestEXT 

Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/eglintonwest Tel: 416-202-8001 
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